
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF ELMWOOD PARK 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Elmwood Park Village Board will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, December 10, 2015, at 3131 Taylor Avenue, Building 3, Elmwood Park, Wisconsin, 53405-4503, regarding the 
proposed adoption of a new zoning map for the Village.  The proposed zoning map shows the entire Village limits as 
being in the Single Family Residential District, with the exception of 3915 Durand Avenue (Parcel # 121032330006011), 
which is zoned Neighborhood Business District, and 3350 Lathrop Avenue (Parcel # 121032330020000) and 3554 Taylor 
Avenue (Parcel # 121032330059000), both of which are zoned Public and Semi-Public District.  A copy of the proposed 
map is available for viewing on the Village’s website: vil.ep.wi.us.  A copy of the proposed map is also available 
for public inspection, by appointment, at 3131 Taylor Avenue, Building 1. To schedule an appointment, or if you 
have any questions, please contact the Village Clerk at (262) 554-7818. 
 
Pub Dates: 
          
11/25/2015 
12/2/2015 

 
Tammy Ruggaber 
Clerk Treasurer 
Village of Elmwood Park 

 
      


